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SCIENTIFIC ECOLOGY GROUP, INC.

June 23, 1993

Charles E. MacDonald
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Transportation Branch
Division of Industrial and 9
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Certificates of Compliance Numbers 9086 and 9224

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

We respectfully request that the ownership of Certificates of
Compliances Numbers 9086 eind 9224, for the HN-190-1 and the
HN-190-2 shipping packages respectively, be transferred from
Hittman Nuclear, Inc. to Scientific Ecology Group, Inc. as part of
the renewal of the certificates. This request is made based on the
acquisition of Hittman Nuclear, Inc. by Scientific Ecology Group,
Inc. several years ago. With the acquisition Scientific Ecology
Group, Inc. became the owner of all shipping packages registered to
Hittman Nuclear, Inc.

If you have any additional questions concerning this matter or your
review of the application for these packages, please contact me at
(615) 376-8156.

Sincerely,

C '.~) m W -

Timothy B. Ramsey
Senior Engineer
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